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To: Hornsea Project Four
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Subject: RE: Hornsea Project Four Offshore Wind Farm EN010098
Date: 05 October 2021 14:25:54

Good Afternoon Joe

Thank you for your email below.

I can confirm that North East Lincolnshire Council has no comments at this stage and will look
forward to receiving further information if a decision is made to accept the application for
examination.

Kind Regards, Lauren

Lauren Birkwood
Senior Town Planner
Development Management Services
Places & Communities – NEL

@nelincs.gov.uk
Tel. +

engie.co.uk

New Oxford House, George Street  
Grimsby, North East Lincolnshire, DN31 1HB




